9/19/14
Dear Families,

Many parents have emailed me this week regarding missing assignments and if students can make these up.  If Infinite Campus shows something as missing, students are allowed to make these assignments up.  If the assignment is marked as a zero, it can no longer be made up.  Students can print assignments off of my website at home.  If it cannot be found on the website or you are unable to print at home, students know that I keep extra copies of assignments in folders that are labeled by week.  
This week, students began practicing and preparing for a Reader’s Theater focusing on the Seven Habits of Happy Students.  Students were placed in groups and assigned a habit.  Over the next couple of weeks, students will be working together to bring their habit alive by coming together, acting out a play, and creating a poster that represents their habit.  Some students may have brought their scripts home to practice and may have talked about making props for their play.  Neither of these are a requirement, but if your child would like to make something at home, that would be great.  I did ask that students stay away from making masks as it is difficult to hear them with their mouth covered.  Costumes are acceptable as long as they can be placed over the top of uniforms and relate to the play.  We will be working on these again next Wednesday.  Students may bring props and costumes to school next Wednesday for practice.  I will be sending out the days and times students will be presenting these soon if you are wanting to attend.  Please let me know if you have any questions.
There was confusion last week regarding our team shirts.  Please remember that students are allowed to wear these each Friday, tucked in, with their khaki or black bottoms.  

Just a reminder, that Homework Club will be held next Tuesday and Thursday from 2:30-3:30pm.  This is a wonderful opportunity if you child has missing assignments, are struggling with a concept, or just needs a quiet place to work.  The computer lab will also be open for students wishing to complete IXL.
Upcoming Events:
· 9/22- Cross-Country Tryouts (contact Mr. Miller, jcmiller@washoeschools.net for any questions).  Practice will be after school from 2:30-3:30pm.

· 10/2- Cross-Country Meet at C.S.M.S.

· 10/6-10/10- Fall Break

· 10/15- End of the first quarter
Have a wonderful weekend and please email me if you have any questions or concerns.  Thank you for your support!
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Ms. Sparks




